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Summer Term: Issue 10 02 July 2021 

Dogs on site 
 
We are pleased to remind parents/carers that we now have an area where parents/carers can tie up 
dogs when they drop off or pick up children. This is located to the left of the main green gate on the 
Albion Road entrance, and is an inset part of the wooden fence where dogs can remain off the path 
and away from other families and children. Please note that Uplands takes no responsibility for the 
security or safety of any animal on site, and animals tethered in this area (and their actions) are the 
ownerôs responsibility. Also, if you tie your dog up, please clear up after them. Please also note that 
dogs are not allowed on site, either on a lead or being carried. 

Well done, Pearl and Kenny 
 
A nursery parent called the school to praise two of our Year 6 pupils this week, after her daughter fell 
over on the pavement outside of school and Pearl and Kenny (Year 6) stopped to check the nursery 
pupil was ok and offer support. We are grateful to the parent for taking the time to let us know of this 
kind citizenship, and Mr Sherwood visited the Year 6 class to personally thank the pupils. This type of 
attitude to others is just what we aim to instil in our pupils, and weôre very proud of Pearl and Kenny. 

Bag2School collection 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated to our Bag2School collection on Monday 28 June. When we 
have the total amount raised, we will let families know. 

Advertising with Uplands 
 
With regular footfall of approximately 450 staff, pupils and adults per day on the premises and a wide 
audience who read our weekly newsletter, we have an important audience to promote local 
businesses, wider opportunities and events. If any family member or member of the public reading 
this newsletter works for a company that is looking to advertise, we are offering wall space and 
electronic space at Uplands to promote companies.  
 
To find out more and discuss the advertising options that for your company, contact us now by 
emailing marketing@uplandsberkshire.org or calling 01252 873069. 

Pupils playing on site before/after school 
 
We would like to remind parents/carers that children of any age should not ride scooters, bikes, trikes 
etc. on the school grounds before or after school, for the health and safety of all those on site. Thank 
you in advance for your support in this matter. 
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School meals 
 
School meals are Ã2.30 per child, per day. All pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a 
free school meal every day. Key Stage 2 parents may pay online through the Scopay system, which 
is the system we already use for trip/club payments. The link can be found on the Uplands website.  
 
Families can view the menu and order from the same system (Scopay). We cannot accept cash or 
cheques for meals. Thank you for making payments in advance, or on the day of the meal. The link 
for meal ordering, menus and payment is here. 
 
Please continue to order your childôs meal at home where at all possible, particularly for 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils. The time it takes to talk through the menu options with 
each child is colossal, and if each parent/carer could have that discussion and order from home, it 
would speed up the morning routine for classes and help us get to the learning time much more 
quickly. Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Diary Dates 
 
Please find our diary dates below. It is advisable to check these weekly, as some dates and times 
may change as the term progresses. Please also note that events will be added in as the term goes 
on, not just at the end of the list. Bracknell Forest set term dates can be found here. 

Day Date Who? Event and Information 

Tues/Wed 06/07 July   Sports Day: YN 06 July (am); EYFS, KS1 and KS2 07 July 

Tuesday 06 July   Y1/2 trip to British Wildlife Centre (letter sent) 

Thursday 08 July   Y6 Science workshop 

Friday 16 July   Y6 Horseshoe Lake event 

Tuesday 20 July   Nursery leaversô party 

     

     

Changing meal orders on Scopay last-minute 
 
We are finding many parents are asking us to make last-minute changes to lunch orders placed 
ahead of time, via Scopay. 
 
Whilst KS1 parents/carers do not pay for school lunches (as they receive them through the Universal 
Infant Free School Meals funding), if the lunches are produced, then the school has to pay for them. If 
you need to make a change to an order, please ensure you do so, via your childôs account in 
Scopay the day before so we are able to avoid waste and unnecessary spending.  

Inset Days 2021ð2022 
 
Our Inset Days for the next academic year have been approved by the Governing Body and are: 

Wed 01.09.2021 Mon 01.11.2021 Tue 04.01.2022 Mon 21.02.2022 Fri 27.05.2022 
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The adventures of Herbie and Chive (and friendsé) 
 
Many children in the school have been asking for updates, so we have another installation of the 
adventures of Herbie and Chive! Herbie and Chive moved into their new outside home last weekend, 
now that they are big enough to be outside safely. They are loving the coop (which Mr Sherwood 
designed and built!) and their outside space.  
 
Herbie and Chive will soon have some new friends staying with them, and the latest batch of chicks 
have hatched! Mrs Sherwood has had the eggs incubating at the care home she manages, and 4 of 
the 7 eggs hatched this week! Basil, Sage, Dill and Clove will stay with Mrs Sherwood at the care 
home but will soon join Herbie and Chive at home. Below are also some photos of what the new 
chicks will grow up to look like! 

Exchequer Leghorn    Cream Legbar            Pavlov   Marsbar 
Clove      Basil       Dill    Sage 

Sage        Dill             Basil        Clove 
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